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Jeanne Robertson Canceled at Peabody Auditorium 
 
Due do the untimely passing of Jeanne Robertson, the show on November 6, 2021 at the Peabody 
Auditorium in Daytona Beach, Florida has been cancelled.  Please keep her family and friends in your 
thoughts and prayers. We are certain that Jeanne is in heaven, telling stories, the angels are laughing, 
and Left Brain is in the back with a big smile. 
 
Refunds will be issued automatically from your point of purchase. 
 
If you purchased tickets in person at the Peabody Box Office, please contact the box office via email at 
PeabodyBoxOffice@codb.us or by phone at 386-671-3462 for any questions regarding your refund. 
If you purchased tickets online via ticketmaster.com, please visit their help center for more information. 
The Box Office is not able to provide refunds for tickets purchased through Ticketmaster. 
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